
 
To the Committee, 

 

The Montgomery County Medical Society (mcmsoh.org) writes to express our support for HB 

130, the Prior Authorization Gold Card bill.  Dayton area physicians and their patients are being 

irreparably harmed by the costly and time consuming burden of prior authorization.  As the 

unified voice for physicians across the Dayton area, we speak in support of this bill as the best 

first step in a larger effort to free physicians and their patients from the incredible burden of prior 

authorization. 

 

With Gratitude, 

John R. Corker, MD 

MCMS President 
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